Dear Dad and Mom,

Today in Sunbeams I learned that when we pray as a family, we are doing something that Heavenly Father and Jesus want us to do. Praying as a family is called family prayer.

Heavenly Father and Jesus want us to pray with our families every morning and every night. Usually the father or person in charge of the family asks someone to say the prayer. Anyone in the family can say a family prayer. We say the same kinds of things in family prayers as we say in our own prayers in the morning and at night. But in family prayer we talk about things that concern the whole family, not just ourselves.  We also pray as a family when we ask for a blessing on our food.
We learned a song that can help us remember what we say when we pray.  It is called “I Pray in Faith” (Children’s Songbook, p. 14).

I begin by saying “Dear Heavenly Father”;
I thank him for blessings he sends;
Then humbly I ask him for things that I need,
In the name of Jesus Christ, Amen.
(© 1987 by Janice Kapp Perry. Used by permission.)

Did you know that saying “amen” at the end of a prayer means that we agree with what was said in the prayer?

Jesus promised we will be blessed if we have family prayer. (3 Nephi 18:21)  We talked about some of the many blessings we receive by praying together as a family.  Families can pray together for someone who is sick, for help with a family problem, for a missionary who needs Heavenly Father’s help, and for many other reasons.  

I can pray about anything that is important to me.   I know that Heavenly Father hears and answers my prayers.  My teacher told us about how our families can be strengthened by praying together.  Will you help me remember how important it is to have family prayer this week?  

Thank you for bringing me to church today!







Love,







Your Sunbeam
